
cates. Overall I 
heard a lot of peo-
ple enjoyed them-
selves dispite the 
slow delivery of 
pizzas. I defniatly 
had a good time 
even though I did-
n’t get to sit much. 

I received 
my license 
just over 4 
years ago. 
At the pizza 
party, we 
had a raffle 
in which we 
gave away 
many prizes. 
Some of which 
were, A 2 meter 
glass mount an-
tenna, won by Rod 
Wilde, A batter 
pack w/120v in-
verter, won by 
Charles Olsen, and 
several gift certifi-

I am looking for peo-
ple that would be will-
ing to help with the 
newsletter by writing 
an article or two every 
month, or anyone who 
is willing to submit an 

would like to share. I 
am having a hard time 
doing this newsletter 
when I have to write it 
all. If you wish to 
write an article, you 
can e-mail it to me at 

mail it to the club ad-
dress found on the 
back of the newsletter, 
or give it to me at a 
meeting. I would pre-
fer it in MS word for-
mat by e-mail.  

This last meeting 
we held our annual 
pizza party. As 
many of you know, 
we had all you can 
eat pizza and pop. 
I was also a great 
benefit to the club. 
We had many peo-
ple that don’t nor-
mally come to the 
meetings come and 
participate and 
many of the former 
members came 
back. I myself was 
really excited to 
see many that I 
haven't seen sense 
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great. Don’t you 
think QST is a bet-
ter name for 
ARRL’s Newsletter 
rather than The 
ARRL Newsletter? 
You can e-mail me 
your suggestions at 
kc7sik@yahoo.com 
or bring them to the 
meeting.  

I we have said  
stated in our last 
two newsletters, we 
have been looking 
for a name for the 
newsletter. Sense 
then, I have only 
received one re-
sponse. The sug-
gestion was that we 
call the newsletter, 

“Hard Copy”. If 
you like this name, 
or hate it, let us 
know. We will be 
bringing this up at 
the next club meet-
ing on October 4th. 
Also, if you would 
like to create a logo 
along with a name, 
that would also be 

 

Name the Newsletter 

	 !�����"#��� $��%�� &'�����(�) !��*�

This Month we chose 
Charles Olsen as our 
member of the month. 
He is currently our 
Races coordinator and 
served us as president 
of the club in 1998-
1999. Currently he is 
teaching no-code tech 
classes on Thursday 
nights down in the 
meeting room. Charles 
has been a member for 
10 years. He recently 
upgraded from his for-
mer Tech-Plus class as 
N7PME to Extra class 
as AC7GD. He has 
been a great help in 
the club and we thank 
you Charles! 
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back of this newslet-
ter. Also, Danny re-
leased a beta version 
several weeks ago 
and if you have that  
version, you will 
want to upgrade to 
the new version. 
Minimum Require-
ments: Windows 95 
or better For more 
information, you can 
e-mail Danny at 

No this is not just an 
interesting usage of 
words, this is a new 
computer program 
written by Danny 
Anderson, 
KC7CMR. Danny 
decided to write this 
program to help his 
son to get ready for 
Ham Radio test. This 
software is Free to 
the public, but cannot 

be decompiled or 
sold without permis-
sion. It has all the 
question pools for 
Tech, General, and 
Extra. It also has the 
capability for up-
grade with future 
question pools. It is 
currently available 
for download on the 
clubs website. The 
address is on the 
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I DX, therefore I am! -- AC6V 

"Phone lines go down, power goes out, but RF goes up!" -- Clinton Herbert, AB7RG 

Old radio nuts never die, they just fade into the noise. -- Joe Buch N2JB  

Heard on 80 Meters -- "The name here is George. That's George, Echo, Oscar, Radio, George, 

Echo." --  G8IZZ. 

"There's nothing to fear but fear itself, except maybe a high SWR reading..." -- AB7RG 

UR 59 - Now what was ur call again? -- N6KI 

THIS 
COULD 

HAVE BEEN 
YOUR AD… 

             
 

WE ARE OFFER-
ING SPACE FOR 

YOUR PER-
SONAL USE.  
THE COST IS 

$2.00 FOR THE 
FIRST 20 WORDS 

AND THEN 
ONLY 5 CENTS 

FOR EVERY 
WORD AFTER 

THAT. 
 

IF YOU WOULD 
LIKE TO PUT AN 

EQUIPMENT 
LISTING, BUSI-
NESS ADD OR 
JUST ABOUT 
ANYTHING-

PLEASE CON-
TACT JESSE 
DICKSON E-

MAIL 
KC7SIK@YAHOO

.COM OR BY 
PHONE AT 357-
3614 FOR MORE 
INFORMATION. 

QUESTIONABLE CALLS 

PHØNY DX4U 6L6GC RG8U ST1NK SL1M P1RTE NØQSL  
 

DX1S NØDX** WH1M  L1D  GR1D  WØW  OZØNE LØGUN 
 

NØQSL NØQRM WØRK NØPE NØISY KNØW  
 

N9CAT N6PIG K9PIG (huh) N1HOG W1HAM NØEL  
 

N6SSB N9MOO N6LID 
 

ALØHA --- Alaska? Hawaii? where? -- any way -- bye  
** Issued Call  



&RPH FKHFN RXW RXU :HE SDJH�

KWWS���ZZZ�LGD�QHW�RUJ�KDPUDGLR

“Talking to the World, 
Serving the Community” 

Eagle Rock Amateur Radio Club 
PO BOX 2415 

Idaho Falls, Idaho 83403 

Place 
Stamp 
Here 
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